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Thomas Voekler was interviewed by Virginia Lawyers Weekly, where he discussed 
the group of 10 attorneys joining Williams Mullen. Voekler shared that the move 
added practices that they needed, including tax representation and a deeper bench 
to support clients in complicated matters.
 
To read the full article, click here. A subscription may be required. 

Related People

Thomas G. Voekler ? 804.420.6018 ? tvoekler@williamsmullen.com

Related Services

Corporate

KVCF Move to Williams Mullen Covered 
by Virginia Lawyers Weekly

https://valawyersweekly.com/2023/10/23/richmond-business-law-firms-attorneys-join-williams-mullen/

